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Dear Parents/Guardians 

    I.D. is a youth group that runs on Sunday evenings in a home in 

Barry and is part of Dinas Powys Baptist Church. For those in years 5-7 the time is 6:00 – 

7:15pm and for those in years 8-10 the time is 7:30 – 8:45pm. Those in year 11+ meet on 

another evening. I.D. is lead by Sarah and Jon who are both trained in safeguarding issues 

and hold up to date DBS certificates and first aid training. 

 

The group is open to anyone who would like to attend and usually consists of lots of games, 

some food and often some space to discuss issues that are relevant or important to the 

young people in the group, including questions of faith and spirituality. Occasionally we will 

take the group outside and may take part in community projects such as litter picking. They 

will always be fully supervised when undertaking such activities. These activities are 

registered with the council and allow the group to collect Time Credits which we will spend 

as a group on special trips throughout the year. 

 

We have a WhatsApp group for parents where we can give out information quickly and 

easily to parents about things that are going on. We also have a closed Facebook group 

where we post information and pictures from the group. (We ask everyone in the group not 

to copy or share any pictures outside of the closed group).  

 

If you are happy for your child to attend I.D. then please fill out the consent form attached. 

Because of the changes we have made to I.D. we need consent forms for every child (even 

if they have been attending I.D. for a while). 

- If you are happy for your child’s details to be used to register with the council for 

Time Credits, then please tick the relevant box on the consent form. 

- If you would like to be part of the WhatsApp group for parents, then please tick the 

box on the consent form.  

- If you are happy for photos/videos of your child to be taken and used on our closed 

Facebook page or shown in our Sunday church service, then please tick the box on 

the consent from.  

 

Please return the completed consent form to Jon or Sarah as soon as possible. 

If you want more information about the group then please chat to Jon (07753433598) or 

Sarah (07817428584) 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Jon and Sarah  
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I.D. YOUTH GROUP CONSENT FORM 

 

Name of child:        Date of Birth: 

 

Contact telephone number of parent/carer: 

 

Please give any details of allergies affecting your son/daughter 

 

 

Please give any details of medication your son/daughter is currently taking 

 

 

Please give any other information that you think is important for us to know 

 

 

Permission: I give permission for my son/daughter to be part of the I.D. youth group and 

take part in the supervised activities. I understand that the leaders will all take reasonable 

care in looking after my son/daughter but they cannot be held responsible for any loss or 

damage to property. In an emergency, if I cannot be contacted, I give my permission for my 

son/daughter to undergo emergency medical/dental treatment including the use of 

anaesthetics as considered necessary by medical authorities. 

 

I am happy for my child to be registered with the council as part of the Time Credit scheme 

 

I am happy for my details to be used to add me to a parents WhatsApp group 

 

I am happy for pictures/videos of my child to be taken and used on the closed Facebook 

page or shown in a Sunday church service. 

 
 

Signature:        Date: 

Print Name: 

(Parent or adult with parental responsibilities) 

 
Under Data Protection legislation the trustees (leadership team) of Dinas Powys Baptist Church are the Data Controller and can be contacted 

by emailing dpbapchurch@gmail.com We are collecting this information to enable the church to run this group safely and ensure we can 

contact you (or other nominated adult) in case of an emergency. Data Protection legislation allows us to process this information as we 

regard it as being in the church’s legitimate interest.  If you are unable to supply the information requested, then we will be unable to accept 

your child on this group. The information you supply will be held in paper form in a folder which will be kept securely by the group leader. 

Only the group leaders will have access to this information. The forms will be destroyed once the trip is finished. We will NOT pass on this 

information to anyone else without your permission. You have the right to ask us to destroy any record of your personal data at any time. If 

you are concerned about the way your information is being handled please speak to our Data Protection Trustee.  If you are still unhappy 

you have the right to complain to the Information Commissioners Office.  
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